
 

 

 
 

 
26 June, 2019 

Ms. Feifei YE (Date of Birth: Sep. 21, 1991) 
Full-time PhD student 
School of Economics and Management 
Fuzhou University 
Email: 946755430@qq.com 
 
Dear Ms. YE, 

 

I am very pleased to invite you to visit Artificial Intelligence Research Group 

(AIRG) at the School of Computing, Ulster University (Jordanstown campus, 

Northern Ireland, UK) as an academic visitor. This will be for a fixed period of 

12 months commencing on Aug. 8th 2019  

 

During your visit, you will undertake research on “Environmental Governance 

Cost Prediction” working with Dr. Jun Liu in the AIRG, within the School of 

Computing. This research topic is a result of discussions between you, Dr. 

Jun Liu and your supervisor in China.  

 
We understand that you will explore a fund from your home university to cover 

your costs of coming to and living in Northern Ireland. We will arrange to 

provide you with workspace and other work-related support as needed while 

you are staying in our university. There will be no bench fee charged from 

Ulster University for your academic visit.  

 

We will most certainly enjoy the opportunity to meet and exchange ideas with 

you, especially to discuss the possible academic cooperation between your 

research group, school and university and ours in the near future.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Jun 

Dr Jun Liu  

Reader in Computer Science 

Artificial Intelligence Research Group 

School of Computing 

Faculty of Computing, Engineering and the Built Environment 

Ulster University at Jordanstown Campus, Newtoenabbey, Northern Ireland, UK 

Tel: +44 (0)28 9036 8919 Fax: +44 (0)28 9036 8919 

Email:j.liu@ulster.ac.uk Web:http://www.ulster.ac.uk/staff/j.liu.html 
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